
PROVIDER ALERT

PAYMENT DELAY-CHECK RUN
WEEK OF JULY 16, 2019

JULY 16, 2019

Due to a technical issue with the payment files, the Maryland Medicaid and the State of
Maryland check runs and corresponding processing/reporting will be delayed by a
day. Providers, depending on their bank, should see payments on Friday or Monday.
 
We greatly apologize for this inconvenience.

 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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